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Matthew Geelen, Chief of Police

Consideration

Considerations

Consider Approval of Purchasing a 2025 Ford Explorer from Parks

Ford on State Contract Pricing In The Amount Of $45,491

The Police Department requests the acquisition of a 2025 Police Ford Explorer from Parks Ford, taking

advantage of state contract pricing. The total price of the Explorer is $45,549.46. Notably, this price shows

a difference of $1,672.92, when compared to the settlement amount that the insurance company has

offered for the Ford Explorer that was deemed a total loss.

To facilitate the purchase, staff plan to allocate the funds received from the insurance company directly

toward the purchase of this vehicle and the remainder of the purchase will need to be funded through the

town.

I respectfully make a recommendation to purchase a 2025 Police Ford Explorer given their state contract

price and our fluid working relationship with Parks Ford.


